
SOCIAL MEDIA
@ w o o d s i d e h i g h s c h

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope all our families are well and we thank you for your support during the
recent strike day. Work was set on show my homework for all students in all
year groups which they can submit once its completed. 

We are delighted to receive the names of  our 23/24 Year 7 cohort this
week. If you have a child or family friend who is joining the school, we have
prepared lots of exciting transition activities, please see below.

Next week is Careers Week and students will be learning about careers in
their subject areas. Please see information about Work Experience and
Careers Week which is being sent to all families.  We also have
International Women’s Day, and we have invited our local councillor, Lucia
das Neves, to talk about being a female in politics and her journey. 

Year 11s begin their final set of mock examinations next week. These are
key opportunities to rehearse before the final exam. Please encourage your
child to study, take rest and arrive in school on time. This weekend is the
Maths conference at Bruce Castle and One Degree at Ada.

All Year 7s will be attending a trip to the National History Museum over the
next few weeks. This is to deepen cultural experience and enrich a range of
topics they have been studying. Please look out for the letter and return
slips.

Finally, a reminder of Options Evening next Wednesday. We look forward to
seeing as many Year 9 families as possible.

Kind regards

Ms Wallace
Headteacher
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Y 7  T r a n s i t i o n  a n d  W e l l b e i n g

M e e t i n g
T u e s d a y  7 t h  M a r c h



Y 9  O p t i o n s  E v e n i n g

W e d n e s d a y  8 t h  M a r c h



S E N  C o f f e e  M o r n i n g
W e d n e s d a y  1 5 t h  M a r c h

CONTACT US

S e l v e r  T A N R I V E R D I  7 E
J o s h u a  R E E V E  8 T

T a n e m  S E R I N K A N L I  9 L
G e r g a n a  I V A N O V A  1 0 T

B e r l i n  C H E N  1 1 U



S c h o o l  W i n n e r :
B e r l i n  C H E N  1 1 U

PRAISE POINTS WINNERS

NEXT WEEK IS WEEK 1

THE 300 CLUB
Congratulations to Tanvir Z (7I), Algert K (7E), Lillia T (7I), Kady C (7I),
Marvell D (7I), Adam-Awwab Hayder AL-H (7E), Eliz A(7E), Sandra P (7E),
Pollina D (7E), Arshan A (7E), Thadshaagene T (8Q), Belinay D (7I) and
Destiny B (8Y) for reaching the 300 club. 

Achieving 300 praise points isn't easy. We look forward to seeing who else
will be joining them this term. 

Mr Chan

UPCOMING TRANSITION EVENTS
Woodside Spring Taster - 29th March (4-5:30pm)
Easter School - Date TBC
Summer School - Date TBC 

mailto:mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk?subject=Enquiry%20from%20website
mailto:mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk?subject=Enquiry%20from%20website






Writer's Corner
What a Poem's Not
Tianna Scarlett White

A poem is not a blanket but is a cover
A poem is not the ocean but is majestic
A poem is not a mirror but can reflect on
how you view things
A poem has no colour but can paint a
rainbow
A poem is not a tree but can stand out
A poem is not a papercut, but it can wound
you
A poem is not a dream but can be never-
ending
A poem is not a shield, but it can save you
A poem is not the sun, but it can shine
A poem is not a boulder, but it is strong
A poem is not a knife but can be sharp
A poem is not the moon but it can come at
night

YEAR 7 UPDATE: MFL
As promised, here we have some work from the MFL
department, showing off some, but not all, of our amazing
students' work.

This term they have been working on the topic of school
in Spanish "Mi instituto" and the topic of freetime "Mes
passetemps" in French.

They have been developing their writing skills and they
continue to improve their grammatical knowledge, as well
as their vocabulary acquisition. As a result, they have
created amazing writings of up to 100 words!!

Congratulations to outstanding work:
SPANISH:
- Oliver Zadora
- Jassim Meddour
- Amir Hussain
- Leah Diya
- Esin Nihat
- Giulia Popa

FRENCH:
- Adam P
- Atilla C
- Danny M

As a year group, they continue to adapt themselves to
secondary school life and we have to celebrate their daily
improvements.

Thank you so much to our line up ambassadors Gabriela,
Inez and Buse who are doing an exceptional job and are
being extremely helpful.

Our top praise students this week have been:
- Selver
- Kyrie
- Khalid
- Reda
- Reysan
- Marvell
- Thuraya
- Abdirahman

Lastly, and not least important, thanks to all the parents
who are supporting their children's development.

Mr. Miranda

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY



HARINGEY YOUTH SUMMIT 
A group of Year 10 students attended the fourth annual
Haringey Youth Summit event at Tottenham Hotspur
Stadium on Friday 24 February.

Hosted by local charity Hope in Haringey and centred
around the themes of youth safety, emotional and mental
security and future success, the summit represented an
opportunity for empowerment, enrichment and learning
for adults and students alike, as well as a chance to
celebrate the creative resilience of young people here in
our borough.

Haringey Council Cabinet Members Cllr Zena Brabazon
(Children, Schools and Families) and Cllr Adam Jogee
(Economic Development, Jobs and Community Cohesion)
were among those in attendance alongside Spurs legend
and club ambassador Ledley King and former Chelsea and
Leeds United defender Michael Duberry.

There was also a photographic documentary exhibition,
which captured the essence of the boroughs thriving
business scene. Two of our talented students, Kaya and
Spyridona, were chosen to take part in this exhibition
alongside peers from Heartlands, CONEL, LAE and more. 

The event inspired many of our young people and it was a
great way to motivate them ahead of their assessment 
 week which begins later this month. 

Mr Chan

INTO UNIVERSITY TRIP TO UBS
On Friday 24th Feb, a group of Year 10 students visited
UBS bank with Into University. 

Students had the opportunity to demonstrate their skills
and confidence to debate and bring the business into
their cities. We had a fantastic day and was told by the
staff and into university that they had the best behaved
and respectful Year 10 students.

The Careers Office

WORLD BOOK DAY 
Despite industrial action, World Book Day took place a
day early at Woodside with teachers dressing up and
students taking part in various related tasks throughout
the day. 

To kick start the day, form groups tackled a quiz designed
to challenge students on their knowledge of genres,
authors and books.

Throughout the day, students were tasked with a treasure
hunt, to find teachers and acquire the names of their
favorite book. As well as this, students were handed 'get
caught reading' cards if they were found reading outside
lesson time, which can be traded for tokens for a new
book 

Overall, the day was a great success and we can't wait for
next year. 





Click here for more information

https://woodsidehighschool.co.uk/docs/Turkey-Syria_Earthquake_Support_Flyer.pdf




BOOK REVIEWS


